
 

  



Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 16, 2020 

 Mass Intentions 
Monday, August 17 

Ez 24:15-23…Dt 32:18-19, 20, 21…Mt 19:16-22 

8:00 AM Mass – Elmira Lucia 

Tuesday, August 18 

Ez 28:1-10…Dt 32:26-27ab, 27cd-28, 30, 35cd-36ab… 

Mt 19:23-30 

6:15 AM Mass – Kathryn Wingert + 

Wednesday, August 19 

Ez 34:1-11…Ps 23:1-3a, 3b-4,5,6…Mt 20:1-16 

6:00 PM Mass – Kias Bernard + 

      (Mass also live-streamed)  

Thursday, August 20 

Sir 15:1-6…Ps 119:9, 10, 11, 12,13,14…Jn 17:20-26 

8:00 AM Mass – Virginia Pinch + 

Friday, August 21 

1 Thes 2:2b-8…Ps 89:2-3, 4-5, 21-22, 25 & 27…Jn 21:15-17 

8:00 AM Mass – Special Intention 

                            (Mass also live-streamed) 

Saturday, August 22 

Is 9:1-6…Ps 113:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8…Lk 1:26-38 

9:00 AM Mass – Special Intention  

4:00 PM Mass – Adeline Sutera + 

Sunday, August 23 

Is 22:19-23…Ps 138:1-2, 2-3, 6, 8…Rom 11:33-36… 

Mat 16:18…Mat 16:13-20 

8:30 AM Mass – Caspar Fred + 

   (Mass also live-streamed) 

11:30 AM Mass – People of the Parish  

 

We have an opening in our Friday morning Food Pantry 

Team.  We need a man who can lift and carry heavy food 

items.  If you have a truck, it would be super.  Please contact 

Kitty in the Parish Office, 232-7763, for more details. 

 

Study groups for Rediscovering Jesus are starting this week. 

However, if you didn’t get a chance to sign up for either the 

Zoom or in-person study groups, it’s not too late. Contact 

Kitty Spafford, 232-7763, or Jeanne Modlin, 262-3697. 

 

Do you enjoy working with children?  Do you want to pass on 

our faith?  School of Religion has a couple of openings.  You 

can make a difference in a child’s spiritual life.  We meet one 

evening a week for an hour.  We will begin the Monday after 

Labor Day in Ruggle Hall.  Call Kitty in the Parish Office at 

232-7763 for more details. 

 

At the Masses next weekend, August 22-23, we will take up a 

collection for the South Side Flood Victims. The monies 

collected will be forwarded to the St. Joseph Catholic 

Charities Office and used only for the flood victims.

                      This Coming Week 
Parish Office Hrs: M, T, Th  9:00 AM-2:00 PM  

  W, F, 9:00 AM-1:00 PM 

Monday, August 17 

7:20-7:50 AM Confessions – Church 

8:00 AM Mass – Church 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

Tuesday, August 18 

6:15 AM Mass – Church 

7:00 PM  Rosary (livestreamed) 

Wednesday, August 19 

9:00 AM-6:00 PM Adoration of Blessed Sacrament  

  (in Church and live-streamed) 

9:00 AM-12 noon   Sewing Group – Rectory Basement 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

5:20-5:50 PM Confessions – Church 

6:00 PM  Mass – Church (also live-streamed) 

Thursday, August 20 

7:20-7:50 AM Confessions – Church 

8:00 AM Mass – Church 

11:00 AM-7:00 PM Final School Registration 

4:30 PM  ECC Board Mtg 

7:00 PM  Rosary (livestreamed) 

Friday, August 21 

7:20-7:50 AM Confessions - Church 

8:00 AM Mass – Church (also live-streamed) 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

11:00 AM-4:00 PM Final School Registration 

Saturday, August 22 

8:20-8:50 AM    Confessions – Church 

9:00 AM    Mass – Church 

2:30-3:50 PM      Confessions - Church 

3:30 PM     Rosary - Church 

4:00 PM     Mass – Church 

7:00 PM     Rosary (live-streamed) 

Sunday, August 23 
7:50-8:20 AM    Confessions - Church 

8:00 AM    Rosary 

8:30 AM    Mass – Church (also live-streamed)   

10:50-11:20 AM   Confessions - Church 

11:30 AM    Mass – Church  

 

We have a new phone system on campus. If anyone is 

interested in helping us sell the old phones on ebay and 

package them for shipping, please contact the Parish Office. 

We have been told we may get $5 or so for each phone.   

 

Please sign up at http://signup.com/go/vaVQXnM for 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in our Cathedral. 

Contact Amy Roetto at amy_roetto@hotmail.com or 816-

787-0235 if have questions. 

 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY INCOME 

Monthly Budget Goal $63,917.00 

 

   Offertory Aged, Sick & Poor 

Week 1 $13,883.00  $ 1,093.00 

Week 2 $10,231.50  $     622.00 

Total $24,114.50  $  1,715.00 

To view live-streaming events at Cathedral, go to 

Cathedral’s website at:   

https://www.cathedralsj.org 

Look under “Mass Times”, and choose “Click Here”. 

You will be taken to Cathedral’s Facebook page, OR go 

directly to our FB page at: 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/CathedralStJoseph/videos/ 
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mailto:amy_roetto@hotmail.com
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O God, let all the nations praise you! (Ps 67) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following hours of Eucharistic Adoration are now open 

at at MIR House: 2 and 3 AM on Thursdays, 4 AM on 

Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays, and 11 PM on 

Wednesdays. Part-time (at your convenience) substitutes are 

also needed. Please contact Lisa Puett at 279-4414. 

 

St. Patrick Church is taking pre-orders for cheese enchiladas 

($20/dozen) and tamales ($25/dozen).  Orders are to be picked 

up (drive-thru in rectory’s driveway at 1813 S. 12
th

 St, St. 

Joseph) on Sat., Sept. 5 3:00-6:00 PM and Sun., Sept. 6, 

12:00-2:00 PM). Order by Sun., Aug. 16 to Lisa Rocha, (816) 

262-0674, or Sandra Becerra-Ortega, (816) 261-3140. 

  

The Catholic young adult group of St. Joseph (age 22-35), 

Coram Deo, is meeting on Monday, Aug. 17, for Mondays on 

the Bluff!  Meet here at Cathedral at 6:10 PM. They will pray 

a walking rosary to River Bluff Brewing, where they will 

enjoy pizza, drinks, and fellowship.  Please bring a few bucks 

in cash to help defray the cost of food or Venmo@Fr-Barlett. 

Questions? Please contact Ally Goetz at agoetz@olog.org. 

 

2
nd

 Annual “In His Real Presence” Eucharistic Congress on 

Fri., Sept. 11
th, 

& Sat., Sept 12
th, 

at Our Lady of Guadalupe 

Parish. Friday Family Night is free but registration needed. 

Saturday Early-Bird Registration is $10 before Aug. 15 and  

($15 after) - includes lunch. T-shirts optional for $15-17. 

Register: Office of Divine Worship, 20 W. 9
th

 St., KC, MO 

64105 or https://kcsjcatholic.org/Eucharistic-Congress/.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Check It Out…The Good News of Cathedral 

 Congratulations to Kristin Smith, Cathedral Class of 08, 

on her marriage to Jun Lian on August 8!  

 Congratulations to Mitch & Jillian Koelliker Simmons, 

Cathedral Class of 04 & LB Class of 08, on the birth of 

Stella Tillie Simmons on Aug. 7!   

 Congratulations to Kit Nelson, Cathedral Class of 08, on 

her marriage to Grant Pittrich on Aug. 8! 

 Congratulations to Katie Keaveny, Cathedral Class of 04 

& LB Class of 08, on her marriage to Scott Day on July 

11!  

 Congratulations to Kelly Walker, Cathedral Class of 06 

& LB Class of 10, on her marriage to Mitch Clifford on 

May 2! Kelly & Mitch renewed their vows at Mass and 

celebrated their marriage with their family and friends on 

Aug. 8! 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 The School Final Registration and school supply drop-off 

will be on Aug 20 (11 am-7 pm) and Aug 21 (11 am-4 

pm). School will use sign-up genius for those days. 

 

Who will be the Priests who celebrate Mass and administer the 

sacraments to our future generations? There is a new Serra 

Club forming in St. Joseph. By becoming a member of Serra 

Club, you can learn how Serra Club can increase the culture of 

vocations in St. Joseph. Please join them for a Rosary and 

Serra Club meeting at Our Lady of Guadalupe Catholic 

Church on Wed., Aug. 19 at 6:00 PM in the North Portico. 

This is an outdoor meeting so please bring a chair. Their 

program is “Diocesan Seminarians” by Mark Sappington of 

the Vocations Office.  

 

Cathedral Cash . . . Order your cards now on a weekly basis 

through cathedralcash@cathedralsj.org. Submit your order 

by 9:00 AM on Tuesdays.  Orders will be ready on Fridays. 

Also, you can place your orders anytime at 

www.shopwithscrip.com and have e-cards within minutes.  

Father Hansen’s message . . . It is good to be back to St. Joseph after my 16-day trip to New York and Wisconsin. Every 

time we step away from our ordinary work for a recreating work, like my Workshop in New York, we experience a newness of life 

given. What a joy it is to serve as a priest. What a joy it is to bring newness of life to my attempts to serve you. Please forgive me 

for my many failings in my serving and pray for me as I asked in my article before leaving. 

 

I write this on the feast of Martyred Claretians of Barbastro (http://www.claret.org/en/calendar/august-13-blessed-claretian-

martyrs-of-barbastro/) – August 13
th

, 2020. These martyrs (which you can learn more about on the link above) were nourished by 

the Eucharist smuggled into the seminary prison in sandwiches in a picnic basket.  

 

From the article: “In jail the missionaries prepared themselves for execution.  One wrote that they spent the days in religious 

silence, and when they did speak, it was to encourage one another to die as martyrs.  Yet there was the holy murmur of prayer, 

particularly prayer for the forgiveness of their jailers.  “Save them, Lord, for they do not know what they are doing!”  They also 

prayed the Liturgy of the Hours and the rosary. For the first few days, the young missionaries clandestinely received communion, 

the center of their lives and their source of strength. … Between August 2 and 18, fifty-one members of the Claretian community of 

Barbastro went to their deaths.  The nine whose lives were spared were elderly or infirmed, and two Argentinean students, who 

were released and sent back to their country, after spending three weeks in prison with their peers.” 

 

We have a chance to Adore Jesus in the Eucharist at the Cathedral and St. Mary’s (in addition to at the MIR House). If you would 

like to consider taking a regular Holy Hour in Adoration hesitate not to contact Amy at the Cathedral (amy_roetto@hotmail.com) 

or Amy at St. Mary’s (amduck@suddenlink.net) or call either parish office. Currently we have Adoration at the Cathedral on 

Wednesdays (during the summer) and on Thursdays at St. Mary’s. During the school year which begins soon, we will change to 

Monday – Friday during school hours at the Cathedral. Please write Amy or Amy or call one of the parish offices if you are 

interested. May the Martyred Claretians of Barbastro intercede for us and our love for the Real Presence of Jesus in the Eucharist! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Stewardship makes a difference… Thank you to 

everyone who donated shoes and socks to the Soles for 

Christ program. We collected 38 pairs of athletic shoes, 8 

pairs of socks, and $100 cash. Your generosity will help 

children in need have a new pair of shoes for school.  Also, 

thank you to Helen King who delivered the shoes to the 

AFL-CIO.  God bless you as we continue to see Christ in 

others. 
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